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WORK WEEKENDS 
May 6 & 7 and 13 & 14 

Meals are provided. 
Lots of projects need to be 

accomplished to be ready for the 
2022 season.  

RSVP to the camp office   
(406) 882-4572. 

SCHOLARSHIPS 
Did you know you can donate to 

or apply for a scholarship for your 
child or another person?  Call the 
camp office (406) 882-4575 for 

more info or check out the Camps 
and Registration page on our 

website: Dickeylakebiblecamp.org 

DONATIONS 
We have been incredibly bless 

with several generous donations 
this past year.  

  

In summary, we've received over 
170K in gifts toward development 

(125K anonymously). Out of the 
170K, 45K designated Shop. 

CONNECTION 
DICKEY LAKE BIBLE CAMP - 2022 VICTORIOUS

A word from Board 
Chairman Pastor Joe 
Fisher 
I started getting involved with Dickey 
Lake 17 years ago. My wife had fallen in 
love with DLBC as a camper and it was 
important to her to pass that love on to 
our kids and the next generation. I 
quickly had the same outlook and had 

our kids at DLBC as often as possible. This summer our 
youngest child will attend her last year as a camper! The 
reality is that God uses this place to grow His family, to 
bring the light to dark places, to build His church! It is a 
place that affects those who serve and those that are being 
served. The one reality that keeps that legacy going is that 
His people are faithful to see Jesus as the focus of 
everything we do! 

We are grateful for all of those that have gone before us, 
who are giving back. May God bless you! 

If you haven’t yet experienced Dickey Lake Bible Camp 
don’t miss this summer! Come join us. 

Blessings!  Joe Fisher 

The Spirit of the Lord God is upon me, because the Lord has 
anointed me to bring good news to the afflicted; He has 
sent me to bind up the broken hearted, to proclaim liberty 
to captives and freedom to prisoners. 

Isaiah 61:1 

RETREATS AND FAMILY CAMP DATES

FAMILY CAMP  - JULY 8-10

YOUNG ADULT - 6/30-7/3

WOMEN’S RETREAT - 9/9-9/11

MENS RETREAT - 9/16-9/18
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Dickey Lake Bible Camp celebrated its 75th 

Anniversary in 2021. We are incredibly thankful (and 

wonderfully stunned) at the extent of which God 

continues bless us.  

Since last summer we’ve received numerous financial 

gifts, primarily towards development. A beautiful sports 

court was built last summer. We’re scheduled to build 

a shop this summer, followed by a new chapel and 

cabins in the coming years.  

  
More importantly, in 2020, 325 campers attended 

DLBC summer  camps. Over 30 campers were 

baptized that year with just as many first time 

decisions for Christ and 31 scholarships were 

awarded, totaling $2,855. 

In 2021, the total number of campers increased to 

420.  We even had to add a second High School 

Camp!  Again, over 30 campers were baptized, 

including 5 kids from a local  boy’s home. $5,600 in 

camper scholarships were awarded while keeping our 

registration costs very affordable.  

  
Our theme this year is VICTORIOUS (I Cor. 15:57) 

and our mission continues to be “Making disciples 

through Bible-based, Christ-centered camping 

experiences.  Pray for us as we continue seeking 

God’s desire for DLBC. Pray also that 2022 would 

produce much lasting fruit to the glory of God.” 

Zach’s Corner

Progress Report from the 
Maintenance/Development Team 

PRAISE GOD!! Progress is being made. 
With the amazing provision of funding, 
construction of the shop/storage building will 
start in June.  

WISH LIST

Besides providing a consolidated 
location for plumbing, electrical, 
carpentry, painting supplies and 
equipment. It will also provide space to 
work on projects.  

The team is also working on the layout of 
the future cabin village.  It will replace 
the two tents, plus when complete, add 
needed bed space.  

The new proposed chapel is not far from 
our thoughts either.  In the Lord’s time 
and provision all will be accomplished in 
His will.  Praise His Name!

• Summer help: kitchen help, lifeguards & counselors 
• Gift card for paint  
• Cajon drum box for chapel worship 
• Ball shed for new sports court 
• Outdoor ping pong table or air hockey 
• Sturdy street hockey goals 
• Canoe, Paddle board & kayak paddles, adult size life jackets) 
• Cordless screw gun 
• Playground equipment (swing set or teeter-totter)  
• Box fans to cool cabins 
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